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January 22, 2019 
  
Dear Fighting Irish Parents and Guardians; 
 
The purpose of this communication is to share an additional item regarding exams and contingencies in the 
event of bus cancellations or delays due to foul weather during exams. 
 
As you may already know, our board has established contingencies in the event of bus cancellations or 
delays during exams.  The complete document can be found on our school website at http://www.st-
clair.net/sph/home.aspx 
   
An additional anomaly for your family is that if the bus that transports your child originates in Kent County 
(zone 5) and it is possible that zone 5 buses may be cancelled, or delayed yet buses in zone 4 (Lambton 
County) may be running normally and St. Patricks would move forward with exams.  The challenge to your 
child would be that they do not have transportation to and from the school on this day. 
 
Should this occur, we would like all families to know that safety of your child is paramount.  The school 
would accommodate this challenge so that your child can write the exam on an alternate date and time to 
be determined. 
 
Should any family choose an alternate  mode of transportation for your child to get to school it would be at 
your discretion; however please note that it would not be necessary.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
C. Kehoe 
Principal 
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